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As such, owners are recommended to take note of the likely higher standard 
(not exceeding 0.5%) of fuel sulphur content when calling Shanghai, 
Ningbo-Zhoushan, Suzhou and Nantong as from 01 April 2016. 
 
Hope the above is of assistance. Should you have any further query, please 
feel free to let us know. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Cui Jiyu 
 
 
Vice President 


